
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING and AVAILABLITY 

of the  
STATE of NEVADA CITIZEN PARTICIPATION PLAN for 

HUD PROGRAMS  
 
PURPOSE OF MEETING:  The State of Nevada has completed and made available for public review and comment the 
following:  The amended Citizen Participation Plan for the use of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development Funds for the CDBG, HOME, Housing Trust Fund, Emergency Solutions, and HOPWA Grant Programs.  
 
Copies of the plan are available for public review and comment beginning January 15th in the Governor’s Office of 
Economic Development and the Nevada Housing Division, in all City and County Administration offices (except Reno, 
Sparks, and city and county offices of Clark County).   
 

The public hearing will be held as follows: 
January 30th, 2025, 2:00-3:00 PM 

Governor’s Office of Economic Development 
808 W Nye Lane 

Carson City, NV 89703 
(775) 687-9919 

 
 
To be included in the State's report to HUD, all comments relative to the plans must be submitted to the State of 
Nevada, Governor’s Office of Economic Development, no later than February 18th, 2025.   Comments by interested 
citizen and organizations can be made via mail to Governor’s Office of Economic Development, 808 West Nye Lane, 
Carson City, NV 89703 or via email to jsanders@goed.nv.gov.  
 
The location of the public hearing is accessible to people with disabilities. Accommodations for disabled or non-English 
speaking residents will be made available upon reasonable advance request. If written notice is given at least seven 
days before hearing date, the state will provide appropriate materials, equipment, and interpreting services to facilitate 
the participation of non-English speaking persons and persons with visual and/or hearing impairments. 
Accommodations for disabled or non-English speaking residents will be made available upon reasonable advance 
request.  
 
Anyone requiring special accommodations should contact the Section 504 Coordinator, at (775) 687-9919. People with 
impaired speech or hearing using TDD devices may reach us at (775) 687-9900 or through the Nevada Relay Service at 
(800) 326-6868. 
 

  

mailto:jsanders@goed.nv.gov

